
Railroad Crossing Inventory Data Collection Position - Iowa DOT Job 
Posting: 
 
Do you like railroads, do you find them interesting and would like to work on 
rail related data efforts? If so, the Iowa Department of Transportation (Iowa 
DOT) is accepting applications for summer jobs as a rail crossing inventory 
data collector, with the department’s Systems Planning Bureau. Applicants 
must be available from May 20, 2024, until mid-August 2024.  The rail 
crossing inventory data collector position requires a valid driver’s license as 
they will travel statewide and stay overnight from Sunday afternoons through 
Friday mornings.  
 
Through this position, selected job candidates will travel to defined railroad 
crossings to take measurements and photos as well as collect data 
concerning railroad crossing attributes; and enter the information through 
software on an iPad. This requires working in all areas within the road right-of-
way, near railroads and traffic, and in all weather conditions. A significant 
portion of the work will be in the southwestern quadrant of Iowa.  
 
These positions all pay $16.75 per hour with eligible incurred expenses for 
lodging and food reimbursement, and vehicles being supplied by the Iowa 
DOT.   
 
Minimum Qualifications: 
Most applicants must be at least 18 years old at the time of employment with 
possibly a few workers being 16-17 years old.  Applicants must possess a 
valid U.S. driver's license.   
 
For additional information and to apply, please visit 
https://iowadot.gov/maps/Temporary-Application 

Application deadline is March 30, 2024.   
 
If you need further assistance, please contact Jorge Zamora at 
jorge.zamora@iowadot.us, or call 515-239-1323. 
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